
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday April 4th 2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
Good afternoon everyone, 

 
That ends another fabulous term here at Acorn Park. Thank you to all the parents, carers and 

family members that were able to make today, it was amazing to see you all enjoying the 
activities in the sun. We are back to school on the Wednesday 23rd April. 

 
This week Kinney class have produced some amazing work in art, they have made 3D game 

characters and their respective loading pages in a box. The final products are brilliant! 
 

A group of students visited Warner Brother Studios this week to support their study of Harry 
Potter and the Cursed Child. Everyone loved catching the snitch! 

 
Year 7 visited Gressenhall Workhouse to support their study of Oliver Twist. They enjoyed 

looking around the museum and met the resident Suffolk Punch horse 
 

Care: 
Katie S – for taking an interest in new adults on site and wanting to know who they were and how 

long they had been at the school. 
 

Strive: 
Ralphie O - for talking openly and honestly about his feelings, checking his zones and trying his 

hardest to communicate his wants and needs. 
Mason W – for working particularly hard in the café and 6th form today. 
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Grow: 
Theo B - has accessed the classroom with his peers successfully for the whole week, since 

September and has shown such amazing integration into the classroom space. He also joined 
his peers in the Refectory for lunch which is something he found really difficult when he first 

started with us! 
 

Thrive: 
Eli, Thomas & Archie - they always put a smile on everyone's faces, they have been kind, 
caring and considerate to all of their rotation staff this term and never go anywhere without 

singing. Real mood lifters! 
 

Wishing you all a fun filled break, 
Adam 


